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 Judith COMMNT2016/1295/P 11/04/2016  19:32:48 Please ensure that a gap of at least 1 metre is provided for between the proposed extension and the wall 

between no.19 and no.17 Nassington Rd (as is the case with the extension at no. 19). If the extension is 

built right up against the wall it would mean that potential burglars could step across from the extension 

at no.17 to roof terrace at no.19.  It would also take the light from the kitchen of the garden flat at 

no.19.

19 Nassington 

Road

NW3 2TX
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